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ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE
House District 35

September 13, 2012

Principal Raymond Marshall
West Homer Elementary School
995 Soundview Ave.

Homer, AK 99603

Dear Principal Marshall,

I would like to personally congratulate the staff and students of West Homer
Elementary School on receiving the prestigious Blue Ribbon Award, and for your
exemplary commitment to education. As the former Chair of the House Education
Committee in the Alaska State Legislature, and as a current member of this
committee, I have had the privilege of hearing from numerous different school
districts across the state on their successes and on their struggles. As we Alaskans
participate in the ongoing and evolutionary process to create a system of education
that suits our diverse state, I am proud to be able to use West Homer Elementary
School as a shining example of what works well. Thank you all for your hard
work, and again, congratulations.

Sincerely,
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Representative Paul Seaton
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